
STATE OF CALIFORNIA- HEALTH AND WELFARE: AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 

744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

ALL COUNTY LETTER No. 87-144 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: BALDERAS V. McMAHON 

REFERENCE: ALL COUNTY LETTER NO. 87-49 

The purpose of this letter is to provide counties with reproducible copies of the 
revised Balderas Reminder Notice (CA 1027, Message number M40-181C) in both English 
and Spanish. 

As required by the May 1, 1987, Turner Implementation Standard formatting 
requirements, the CA 1027 has been revised to reflect the approved Turner format. 
The message language itself has not been changed. 

Counties using an automated system must print the message in the appropriate format. 
Counties may either print both check boxes or only the circumstance that applies. 

Also included is an updated AFDC NOA Handbook page for the English message. 
Additional copies will be distributed through the regular Handbook Updating process. 

If you have any questions regarding the Balderas Reminder Notice please 
contact Barbara Cox of the AFDC and Food Stamp Policy Implementation Bureau at 
(916) 324-2014 or ATSS 454-2014. 

v.v 
Deputy Director 

Attachments 

cc: CWDA 
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